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8 September 2021 

 

Assalamu Alaikum  

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Re: Reports, Term 3 Parent / Teacher Interviews and Term Break Holiday Classes for the             

Co-Curricular Hifz Program  

 

Please be advised that the Hifz Department shall be conducting the parent/ teacher interviews via Microsoft 

Teams this term. Kindly refer to the schedule below for important dates and events.  

 
Please note that Thursday 23 September will be the last day of Hifz classes for this term. Insha’Allah, 

classes will resume for Term 4 on Tuesday 5 October. 

 

Kindly try to avoid booking parent/teacher interview appointments for your child/children’s regular 

subjects on Thursday 16 September after 3:30pm, to avoid any interruptions to their evening Hifz class on 

the day. If the appointment at that time is inevitable, the student is expected to join the Hifz class after the 

interview.    

 

We look forward to speaking with you on Reporting Day. 

 

Jazakum Allah Khair. 

 

Wassalam, 

Quran Memorisation Department 

DATE EVENT / TASK 
 

Saturday 11 September  

 

 

Student Free Day (no classes)  

 

Monday 13 September  

 

• Hifz reports emailed to parents in order for 

parents to receive the reports prior to the Hifz 

Parent / Teacher Interview Day 

• Teachers shall contact parents to schedule the 

Parent/Teacher Interview  

 

Friday 17 September  

 

 

• Hifz Parent / Teacher Interviews  

(via Microsoft Teams) 

• No Classes 

[Please be mindful not to overlap the booking for 

regular subjects and Hifz] 

 

Saturday 18 September -  

Thursday 23 September   

 

(Excluding Sunday 19 September) 

 

Term Break Holiday Classes 

 

Saturday – Thursday: 9:00am – 1:00pm 

 

Friday 24 September 

 

Public Holiday (no classes) 

 

Tuesday 5 October   

 

First Day of Term 4 for Students  


